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Trash service customer- 

Re: Trash Service Contract Change 

 
Effective February 28th, 2022 Waste Connections of Oklahoma will no longer provide 
Trash service for the Town of Wayne. The Town received 3 responses for our request 
for bids for thrash contract services. At the Town Meeting Feb 15th it was decided to 
award the Trash contract to Green For Life (GFL). www.gflenv.com 

Beginning February 28th, 2022 Waste Connections of Oklahoma will be in Town 
collecting Trash receptacles (poly-carts & Dumpsters) It is our goal to make this 
transition as easy as possible for all involved. You can help by placing Waste 
Connections poly-carts near the curb the week of Feb 28th - March 4th and only using 
the GFL poly-carts and dumpsters after Feb 28th. 

****Trash pick up will be on Thursdays beginning March 3rd 2022.**** 

*Carts must be by the curb by 7AM 

*Carts must be at least 3 feet from any mailboxes, vehicles, trees, brush, etc. 

Thank you,  

 

Kristie Smith 

Wayne Public Works Authority Clerk 

 


